MEMORANDUM lom No. oA B

7/30/2024

The City of
OKLAHOMA CITY

TO: Chairman and Trustees of the Oklahoma City Public Property Authority

FROM: Craig Freeman, City Manager/General Manager, OCPPA

Specifications to be advertised for bids, Project MC-0757, Oklahoma River Dredging, Oklahoma
River, South MacArthur Boulevard to First Americans Boulevard. Wards 3, 4, 6 and 7.

Location:
Oklahoma River, South MacArthur Avenue to First Americans Boulevard.

Background:

This annual contract will provide maintenance of the Oklahoma River which requires a specialized
method of removing the sediment in the sedimentation basin, as well as any sediment that has
reached the river basins. The successful bidder will be responsible for maintaining the
sedimentation basin and the three river basins as directed by the City Engineer.

The contract provides a defined pricing structure based on competitive unit price bidding and will
allow the contracts to be administered and specific work orders to be issued as the need arises.

Construction is scheduled to begin Summer 2024 and be completed in Summer 2025.

Bids:
August 21, 2024

Engineer:
Public Works Department/Engineering Division

Estimated Construction Cost:
$525,000

Source of Funds:
OCCPA-River Projects>OCPPA>N. Canadian River Maint.>Other Services and Charges
(4675>3300348>CANRIVMAIN>52890001)

Review:
Public Works Department

Recommendation: Specifications be approved and the City Clerk be authorized to advertise for
bids




